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 
 

Election of Officers 2017-18 
 

The guild members will vote at the April Meeting on the slate of officers for the 

year 2017-18. 

The following is the slate: 

               President – Lynn Newcomer 

               Vice President – Tracy Pagendarm 

               Secretary – Susan Sylvis 

               Treasurer – Gale Karson 

 

 
 

April 2017 Guild Meeting 
 

Our next meeting will be on April 8th at Fort Caroline Civic Center.  Doors are 

open at 9:00 am; meeting begins at 10:00 am.  Don't forget to bring the project or 

projects that you made from the reed that we cut in February. 

 

 
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The Guild had a wonderful workshop with Tom Knisely in March on 

Huck Lace.  Here's some pictures of the samples he brought for his 

talk on Thursday before the workshop.  Enjoy! 

 
 

Everyone in attendance had a great time with Tom...after dinner, looms 

were set up for the workshop, which began the following day. 
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Tom Knisely 

brought some 

very nice 

samples to the 

workshop he 

led! 



More pictures from our Tom Knisely Workshop...thanks to Kate, Judy, 

and Pauletta! 
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Here's some pics that were shared by a couple of our members! 

 

           
                   Pauletta and Grandson!                    Kate Waulking Wool 
                         Blanket woven by Pauletta                              Picture taken by Sharon 

 

 
For Sale 

I have an antique spinning wheel that I would like to sell.  It is all original except for the large spindle at the very 
top.  I had that turned to match the rest of the spinning wheel.  It is operational.  Would I be able to advertise it 
in your newsletter?  I've attached 2 photos in case any of your members are interested.  I would want $150.00 
for it.  Thanks  
 
Barbara Milon 
7647 Hollyridge Rd.  
Jacksonville, FL 32256 
  
904-642-1413  
milonbarbara3@yahoo.com  
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